
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome    
  
Over the next two weeks we will be exploring Antarctica and other Countries with cold 
climates. We will also be cooking recipes that are popular or traditional from countries 
that reflect the school community. Learning about the weather in other countries gives 
children an experience of what it is like to live there and appreciate the difference in 
people and their traditions and culture. Cooking food from different cultures enables 
the children to identify with their families and friends and to connect and develop 
knowledge and an interest of other cultures. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder 
Kelly Club require 24-hour notice of all cancellations. 
 

 

Families who are yet to complete their Child Care Subsidy online assessment 
should do so as soon as possible. If you complete it by 23 September 2018, 
subject to eligibility, your subsidy will be paid in arrears back to 2 July 2018. 
Please go to humanservices.gov.au/childcaresubsidy and follow the links 
to myGov to complete your assessment. 
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